
 
The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street E., P.O. Box 10 Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 (705) 432-2355 
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

PROPOSED  
 

PROCUREMENT BY-LAW 3148-2022 

 
TAKE NOTICE that, Council will be considering the adoption of a new proposed Procurement 

By-Law. 

 

Specifically, Council will be considering: 

 

 By-Law 3148-2022-FI that repeals current By-Law 1912-2001-FI, which defines the 

procurement policies and procedures for the Corporation of the Township of Brock.  

 

Accordingly, Council will host a public meeting to adopt the Procurement By-Law. The meeting 

will take place virtually on: 

 
Monday, September 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Should you wish to attend the meeting to provide comments, please contact the Clerk’s 

Department in advance of the meeting by to obtain the virtual meeting login credentials. Should 

you be unable to attend the virtual meeting yet wish to submit written comments, please email 

them to clerks@brock.ca.  

 

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Clerk’s department at the Township of 

Brock Municipal Office during regular office hours (8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.)  

 

Dated at Corporation of the Township of Brock this 6th day of September, 2022.  

 

 

      Fernando Lamanna, Clerk/Deputy CAO 

Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street East, Box 10 

Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0 

705-432-2359 

fernando.lamanna@brock.ca 

mailto:clerks@brock.ca

